
 

Parish Notes 4 June 2018 

HGVs using the B2123 through Rottingdean:  

Many will have read the article in Rottingdean Village News asking residents to support the 
Police in efforts to bring this under control.  Police have stopped several vehicles, the largest 
being 40 tonnes.  Traffic Offence Reports were issued leading to fixed penalty notices to those 
that contravened the 7.5 tonne weight limit that were NOT delivering to Rottingdean shops/ 
pubs.   

The East Prevention team has also been in the High Street recording details of vehicles which 
cut through and then have contacted the offending companies' directors asking them to take 
responsibility for their drivers who continue to ignore the road regulations.   

PCSO Zack Price is leaving his post in June to begin training as a PC and his replacement is as 
yet unknown, he has asked that when you are out and about in the Village, if you see an HGV 
please can you take a photo of the registration number, name of company and send the 
information, together with the time and date etc to brightonandhove@sussex.pnn.police.uk 
as a central place to contact.  On emails just put ‘East Prevention HGV's'. This way it will be 
forwarded to the correct office to be actioned.   

Rottingdean Whiteway Centre: A new coffee machine was installed for a trial one-week 

period. Biscuits were part of the now awaited evaluation. 

Potential donation of dog bin: RPC has been contacted by www.wagsandwhiskers.uk 

enquiring about sponsoring an extra dog bin at Beacon hill and how much this might cost. 

Ovingdean ‘Green Festival’ takes place on 23 June including a Plastic Free Ovingdean 

initiative being started.  

 

 

 

Beacon Hub Brighton Summer Celebration  

Sat 30th June 2018 10am-6pm 

Local produce BBQ, Fully Licensed Bar, Music & Smiles.  

Family friendly and well-behaved dogs are welcome. 

Bring blankets & cushions to lay on the grassy banks for stunning sea 

views with your long cool drink.  

Join us in celebrating our third Summer located on Beacon Hill Local 

Nature Reserve, the glorious coastal gateway to the National Park. 

For more information follow on Facebook @BeaconHubBrighton  

 

BHCC New leader: Cllr Daniel Yates (Leader of the Labour Group and Cllr for Moulescoomb 

& Bevendean) was elected as leader of BHCC at the AGM on 17 May. 
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